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Comments: Dear US Forest Service:

 

The stark and dramatic  landscape of the Black Hills should be protected from prospective mining operations.

Before any plans are drawn up, an Environmental Impact Study must be carried out.  No mining activity can

occur without significant damage to immediate and even outlying ecosystems and the potential damage should

be itemized and made public.

Please do your duty to protect our land for future generations.

Sincerely,

R. Stuehmer

 


